
Cooperstown Boys Knit for the Front, (Letter)

A letter to Miss Merchant from M.E. Baker, Superintendent of Hospital Supplies and Garments of the Atlantic Division of the 
American Red Cross, congratulating the "manly" boys of Cooperstown High School for their fine patriotic work, knitting for the front.
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